
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Siân Berry AM 
Sian.Berry@london.gov.uk 
 

Our ref: MGLA150324-8882 
 

Date: 11 April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Siân, 
 
Thank you for forwarding the petition on behalf of Protect Shepherd’s Bush Market, 
regarding the application for redevelopment of the market. The GLA’s planning team 
confirms receipt of this correspondence and will record it as a petition in objection to the 
planning application. 
 
The Council is still finalising details of the S106 agreement and has not yet referred the 
application back to the Mayor at Stage 2. Once the Council refers the application, the Mayor 
will make a decision as to whether to allow the Council to determine the application, call in 
the application for the Mayor's own determination, or to refuse the application. 
 
As the application has not yet been referred, the Mayor cannot comment on the application 
in further detail at this stage, in order not to prejudice the decision. However, in making a 
decision, the Mayor will consider all representations received, in addition to a detailed 
assessment of the proposal by GLA planning officers. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Katherine Wood 
GLA Planning Team 
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